
Dear Members of ANA, Colorado Residents, Guests, and Donors,

On behalf of the Association of Nepalis in the Americas (ANA), we would like to extend 
our heartfelt gratitude for your active participation and support at the ANA Convention 
2023 in Denver, Colorado on July 1 & 2, 2023.

Your presence, enthusiasm, and engagement made the convention a resounding 
success. The event provided a platform for cultural exchange, networking, and meaningful 
discussions. Your active involvement in various sessions, workshops, and cultural 
performances contributed to the vibrant atmosphere and created lasting memories.

We would like to express our deepest appreciation to our generous donors whose 
contributions were instrumental in organizing this convention. Your support has enabled 
us to fulfill our mission of fostering unity, celebrating our heritage, and promoting 
community development.

To our valued members, Colorado residents, and guests, your presence and active 
participation showcased the strength and vibrancy of our community. Your dedication and 
commitment to our shared goals are truly inspiring.

Once again, we extend our sincerest gratitude to all for making the ANA Convention 2023 
a memorable and successful event. We look forward to your continued support and 
participation in future endeavors. Thank you.

Warm regards,

Bijay Raj Bhattarai                                                                                                                  
        
Chair, ANA Convention 2023

Binod Tripathi
Convenor, ANA 2023 Colorado
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